
 

 

 

MAY GENERAL MEMBER OF THE MONTH 

Jack Green 

We want to give huge 

congratulations to Jack Green 

for being the general member 

of the month! We want to 

recognize him for the 

countless hours and 

dedication he puts into our 

department. Staying in 

overnight to make sure our 

pieces have staffing. So, help 

us congratulate Jack on being 

our general member of the 

month! 

Here are a couple things about 

Jack and why he chose to be a 

member of St. Leonard! 

 

 

   

 We asked our members 

these following 

questions… 

  

 Why do you enjoy the 

department? 

Jack: “I enjoy the department because I get to 

learn many personal and professional lessons 

from a variety of our members.”  

 

 What do you enjoy most 

about volunteering? 

Jack: “The thing I enjoy most about 

volunteering is giving back to the community 

and helping people in need.” 

 

 Why did you decide to 

Volunteer? 

Jack: “I decided to volunteer because I wanted 

to be an EMT. Several years later, I’ve gained 

basic experience as a firefighter and hope to 

continue expending my skills in the years to 

come.” 

 



 


